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Happy Spring Break, Y’all! 
We know this quick break is going to fly by, so we wanted to 
be sure that you took a moment for yourselves to…breathe. 

We’ve been saying it in many ways, from many different directions: self care 
is incredibly important. As we enter the final term of the academic year, let’s 
take a moment to really recharge our batteries and honor the work that
we’ve done up to now. We’re all warriors!! And we’ve got 1 more to go!!  

The April
Meeting will 
have G.I.F.T.’s!!  

Amy Durst will 
show us Zoom 
tech tips. 

TAKE A HIKE 
Hiking will forever be 

on this list. It saved my 
life. Ask me how. 

-Marina. 
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FLOAT THE RIVER 

I mean, hello?  

It’s right there. 
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THROW A DISC 

Okay. This is seriously 
the most fun you can 
have without being 
athletic. Disc golf. 

3 
Marina 
Whitchurch will 
show us Zoom 
performance 
tips. 
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HAPPY SPRING, MY OSPREYS!! MARCH 20, 2021 

Faculty Senate Award 
Nominations To Return 
After Spring Break! 
The Sub-Committee is excited to bring 
this back after a years hiatus. 

Among the many things COVID took away from 
us, we can add “honoring our colleagues” to
that list. So recently the Faculty Senate decided 
it was high time to bring back the Faculty 
Senate Awards!  

After Spring Break, you’ll begin to see web 
forms and announcements with ways that you
can nominate your favorite, admired, and most
cool colleagues from a list of titles. 

The sub-committee is working with our web
personnel to get this list out to you by the time 
we return. 

VACCINES…  
On February 26, 2021, Cathy Kemper-Pelle sent out a very detailed 
email titled “Things You Should Know: Higher Education Vaccines 
Scheduled”. This email contained 2 attachments from OHA and 
OHA-HECC outlining vaccinations and standards as they pertain to 
higher education and its employees. Wendy Jones, Risk 
Management Coordinator, sent out an email on March 2, 2021 titled 
“COVID-19 Vaccine Update”. And then Cathy Kemper-Pelle followed 
that up with an informative email on March 18, 2021 titled “Things 
You Should Know: Vaccination Update”. All of this is to say…please 
read your emails. Being informed is being empowered. And being 
in this case it’s also being safe. We want to be back together in the 
fall…let’s make it happen, together! 

They will then compile this information and
towards the end of spring term, we will have a
luncheon (to be determined/announced) where
we will honor our honorees. Please stay tuned
for more information! 

“It was high time we 
bring back the Faculty 
Senate Awards!” 
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